SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING OCTOBER 13, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 5:01 PM by Sue Psaledakis

Members Present: Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk, Sue Psaledakis and Tracey Hutton.

Tracey updated the committee on the progress of 3 projects.

The Master Plan Survey is out and needs to be completed by the residents of Dunstable. The next meeting for Master Plan is Tuesday October 18, 2016 at 7:00 PM.

Affordable Housing finished their study and Tracey will complete the RFP for this.

Tracey needs to set town meeting to introduce the Complete Streets Initiative to the town.

The traffic counts that have been going on are routine and will also be used for the Master Plan Committee.

Tracey was able to get grant for set up of GPS unit and Map Geo – an online tax map with a trail overlay on Web Pro.

Sue discussed our need to coordinate with DRLT and Conservation to find out what maps conservation has for their trails. The trails were there and members of the Safe Pathways committee used GPS from NMCOG to map them.

The committee reviewed the minutes of the last meeting, Catherine made a motion to accept the minutes and seconded by Sue Psaledakis.

Trails to get from point A to point B can be considered part of the Complete Streets Initiative.

The selectmen adopted the Complete Streets Initiative, the planning board needs to take this into account for any future projects that come before them.

John needs to amend the email addresses to take Julianna Perrisnotto off the list.

Sue adjourned the meeting at 5:40 PM

Our next meeting will tentatively be Thursday, November 10, 2016, at 5:00 PM

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary